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5th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We have been involved in a creative, collaborative project that explores climate change and what 

matters most to young people within their own communities called Small Worlds: Little Things Make 

a Big Difference.   

 

The project involves many schools over Hampshire and culminates in an exhibition at The Winchester 

Gallery, Winchester School of Art from 11th July – 6th August 2025. 

 

Year 6 are taking part in the project and they are focusing on our local area and what they like and 

what they would like to change. Below are some images of our art in progress. 

 

       
 

The finished artwork will be on display over the summer and everyone is invited to go to the 

exhibition and see the displayed pieces. 

 

Winchester School of Art, 

Park Ave,  

Winchester SO23 8DL 

 

It is open from Monday – Friday 10:00-6:00 but not weekends.   

We do hope you will be able to find some time over the summer to attend with your child / children. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Bailey & Miss Barry 

Y6 Teachers 


